
To achieve technical compliance with Kentucky’s HB424, the law amends various governing 

statutes to include a mandatory performance and productivity review for the President and 

faculty at least once every four (4) years, and a corresponding additional ground for termination 

based on the new performance review. The relevant statutes can be found here: KRS 164.360 

(https://apps.legislature.ky.gov/law/statutes/statute.aspx?id=56365 ) and KRS 164.830 

(https://apps.legislature.ky.gov/law/statutes/statute.aspx?id=56367 ). 

 

The following change will impact the Periodic Career Review period from five (5) years to four 

(4) to achieve technical compliance.  
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